Sent: 8/01/2020 9:01:18 PM
Subject: Online Submission

08/01/2020

MRS Courtney Phillips
38 Tristram RD

Beacon Hill NSW 2100
Ce.phillips@outlook.com

RE: DA2019/1340 - 100 / 0 Meatworks Avenue OXFORD FALLS NSW 2100

I'd like to express my concern over this application. My child attends Oxford Falls Grammar
School and the access road to this site is in no way fit for additional traffic, specifically trucks
which will no doubt clog the already extremely busy roadways during school times and make
this an unsafe area for children. The road to this site and Oxford Falls Road do not have kerb
and guttering or pavements. In addition this is a rural area with large properties and animals
and this kind of development is just ruining a beautiful area. There is no need to have a
development of this nature in this location.



